
Please note the following information about 
Oradell Public School’s Halloween celebration. 

 
 

• OPS will have one lunch period on Friday, October 31, 
2014 from 11:25 a.m. until 12:40 p.m.  Kindly return 
the form sent home  to your child’s teacher by 
Thursday, October 23, 2014 indicating your child’s 
lunch plans. 

 
• Our student Halloween parade will be held on Memorial 

Field at 1:15 p.m. fair weather only.  In the event of 
rain or other inclement weather we will not hold a 
Halloween parade.  Our students will enjoy classroom 
Halloween celebrations. 

 
• Please note that all visitors to the school on Halloween, 

or any other day, must enter the school through the Main 
Entrance and sign in at the Main Office.  Only visitors 
who have a pre-approved reason for visitation will be 
admitted.  In addition, all visitors must be recognizable 
(i.e. no masks or make-up which will prevent easy 
identification), and present proper identification if 
requested. 

 
• As in the past, we request that you not dress your 

children in costumes which are gruesome or gory.  Such 
costumes are unnerving to our younger students.  
Children should also refrain from carrying toy guns, toy 
weapons, etc. . . 
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